
Party Package

Venue Hire
Saturday Hiring Price

Key Information
Exclusive Access to Soft Play
and Classroom
T4 Tea Bar will be open to
public
Capacity is max 18 children
and 36 parents
You can bring your own food
and drinks
You can bring your own
decorations (please use magic
tape and blue tacs only)
Cancellation Policy - non
refundable unless find a
replacement
No Microwave/other electric
pot to be used within the
venue
No shoes/food/anything
glitters or anything small
either glue or paper in the
soft play.

Sunday Hiring Price
1030am-130pm: £310
230pm-6pm Slot: £395

230pm-6pm Slot: £395

Please note the venue hire
time including the setting
up/decoration time and tidy
up time.

Additional Charges applies
if:

Soft play/Classroom and
flooring is very messy
Late departure of the
venue, £1 for every
minute


